
 

Bulletin:  38-21 
 
TO:          Greenheck Business Partners                   

FROM: Dean Ruplinger 
 Director, Kitchen Ventilation Systems Sales 

DATE: August 26, 2021 

SUBJECT: KVS Price Adjustment Effective September 7, 2021 
 
Due to continued material price escalation, we are forced to implement a price increase affecting our 
kitchen ventilation systems (KVS) products. Stainless steel is in short supply, causing substantial price 
inflation. We also continue to experience price escalation on purchased parts across the KVS product 
offering. 
 
Effective September 7, 2021, Greenheck will implement the following price adjustment: 
 
Product Multiplier Increase Multiplier Category 

Hoods and related accessories 7.0% KV1 

Controls, Fire Systems, PCU and UDS 1.5% KV2, KV3, KV5, KV6, KV7, KV9, KV10 

 
This price increase is included in a special CAPS® release via an upward multiplier adjustment. We 
appreciate your understanding of these adjustments and encourage you to review all existing open 
quotations and unreleased orders. 
 
Please contact Greenheck to review immediately if you anticipate orders to be released or placed after the 
September 7, 2021 effective date. 
 
As always, thank you for your efforts in selling KVS! 
 
 


